Bredon Hill Academy

Headteacher
Miss D J West, MAEd, BEd, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher
Mrs M E Jessop, BA (Hons)
Chief Financial Officer
Mrs C E Shalom, BSc (Hons), ACA
Assistant Headteacher
Mr M Horton, BA (Hons), NPQH
Assistant Headteacher
Mrs K Dunkley, BA (Hons), NPQSL
Assistant Headteacher
Ms S Vaughan, BA (Hons), NASENCO



Ashton under Hill, Evesham, Worcestershire, WR11 7SW

Tel: 01386 881426

Email: office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk Web: www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk

X: @BredonHAcademy

Facebook.com/BredonHAcademy

3rd May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Fieldwork Day Exploring Ecosystems:

- 8X on Wednesday 5th June 2024
- 8Y on Wednesday 12th June 2024

A fieldwork day has been organised for our Year 8 pupils to investigate ecosystems within the school grounds and the surrounding area. This will involve a short walk into the village to visit two different field sites, where pupils will carry out a range of different ecological sampling techniques. The activities will take place within the usual school hours. Break and lunch times will remain as normal.

Pupils should arrive at school in non-uniform and must be suitably dressed for the activities to be able to take part. Please be aware that kit can get very muddy.

Kit List

- Long sleeved tops
- Long trousers (shorts, skirts, jeans are not suitable)
- Fleece or jumper
- Waterproof jacket
- Walking boots, wellingtons or old trainers (open-toed shoes are not suitable)
- Spare shoes/trainers to wear in school
- Sun hat and sun cream

Normal school risk assessments will apply and pupils will be supervised by school staff.

There will be no charge for the activities. Please just log-in to ParentPay and choose the 'Year 8 Fieldwork Day Exploring Ecosystems' option and confirm consent before Friday 10th May 2024. Through selecting this option, you will also need to provide acknowledgement that the school currently holds the correct emergency contact details and allergy information for your child on My Child At School (MCAS). Should you wish to check or change any information, please log-in to the MCAS app and select the 'Data Collection Form' option or email changes directly to the school - office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Huntly

Subject Leader for Science

Bredon Hill Academy